






If you get Child Care Subsidy and have more than one child in care, you may be eligible for a higher rate.
Your subsidy may increase if you have more than one child aged 5 or younger in care. 
This will apply for one or more of your children.
If your family is eligible, we’ll apply the changes automatically.
For more information, go to servicesaustralia.gov.au/higherccs
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